
Pro Shop  360-457-
6501 
 Club House  360-457-
7348 
824 S. Lindberg Rd., 
Port Angeles, WA 
98362 

 
  February  

2022 
NEWS 
LETTER 

Pro Shop News    Mark Morrow   Assistant Golf Professional   PGC  

Hello PGC, 

    I feel honored and grateful to be the full-time Assistant Golf Professional & Pro Shop Manager here at 
the Peninsula Golf Club!  
  
   I want to thank Chad Wagner for the job offer and sending that nice introduction out to everyone. I 
would also like to thank the board members and golfers here at PGC for the nice welcome these past few 
days. It will be good to spend more time with all of you. 

    While I do not have my PGA certification yet, the plan is to complete Level 1 of the PGA program in 
one year. Then I will work on Level 2 & 3 next year and hope to have my Class ‘A’ PGA License at that 
time. Wish me luck in this endeavor. As I continue those studies, I will be playing and practicing here at 
PGC, hopefully teeing it up with and seeing all of you regularly.  
  
   Overall, I look forward to broadening my relationships here at PGC. I want you to know that I want our 
operations to run as smoothly as possible. Our team here in the Pro Shop will be working hard to contin-
ue to make this unique place thrive. I am looking forward to getting started and all the time I will spend 
here! 
  
   As for golf this month, please ensure you get your teams signed up for the 2022 4-Person Super Bowl 
Scramble here at PGC on 2/13/22 and it is a 9 am shotgun. We have forms in the pro shop and the infor-
mation is posted on the bulletin board outside of the pro shop also. Please ensure to pay your entry fees 
in the Pro Shop or by calling the Pro Shop a week prior to the event to ensure that the event runs 
smoothly. Additionally, I am in the process of setting up season-long shop games, the “PGC Cup” and 
more, so keep your eyes open on your email for that information, which will also be kept here in the shop. 
We are just a month away from the WA active handicap score posting season (March 1-Nov 14)! 
  
   Lastly, we are working diligently to ensure we have everyone’s updated contact 
information. So, if you are not getting our emails and would like to, please ensure 
you see us in the pro shop or Laurie at her office (Tues & Thurs) to give us that 
information.  
 Thanks, 
    Mark     
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Deborah Jacobs 

    The 2022-2023 Operating Budget was approved by a 

majority of votes by the Equity Members. Thank you to 

everyone who participated in the voting process and to 

those of you who attended our annual meeting,  we ap-

preciate you taking the time to support our club.  With 

the continued support of our membership we are looking 

forward to another successful year at PGC. 

    We would like to extend a warm "Welcome" to  Mark 

Morrow as our new Assistant Golf Professional and Pro 

Shop manager; we look forward to working with you as 

we continue in our effort to make Peninsula Golf Club a 

great place for our members and community to enjoy 

and play golf. 

    Thank you everyone for your continued support. 

   Deborah 

 

                       

PGC Ladies Club  

Join the ladies for golf 

Wednesday morning at 

10 a.m.   Guests are 

welcome!  
 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT  1/18/2021 

Applications: 
 
Jacob Rixon 

 
 
Family Certif    
1/1/2022 
 

 

Scott Hendricks Sngl Assoc 
1/1/2022 

 

Resignation:  0     

Membership Totals:     

Certificate 125   

Associate 9   

Junior 9   

TOTAL 143   

Roosevelt Elk in Olympic  

National Park 

https://rootsrated.com 
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ADMINISTRATOR  NEWS  Laurie McDonald 

    Wow, the response this year to the Vol-

untary Fee Sheets was awesome! 

      We had more than 95% of our members 

complete and submit their forms to me by 

the deadline, January 25th.  If you haven’t 

turned yours in, you will be/ or have been 

deactivated in the system. Don’t fret, just 

turn it in and I will get you re-instated. I can 

email or snail mail you the form, just let me 

know. 

    Also, a big shout out THANK YOU to 

Ray Santiago!! Ray donated a brand new 

snow blower to the grounds crew. Ray 

you’re awesome! Thank you for your    

generous donation. 

    The 2022-2023 Budget passed at the 

annual Budget Membership meeting.  I will    

be updating the new dues payments on 

this month’s statements; If you see any-

thing out of the norm, please reach out to 

me. Keep in mind we discuss other club 

business at these meetings. We encour-

age our members to come in and keep up 

to date on the club activities. 

    I can be found in the office between 8:30 

and 2:30 pm on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays. Let me 

know if you need anything. 

(360) 452-6856.   

             Thanks, Laurie  

    The club house staff wants to say thank 
you for the Christmas gifts we all re-
ceived from all of our members.  
 
    January 29 is the new years golf event 
and on February 13 is the Super Bowl 
golf event.  Come up and play some golf 
and enjoy delicious food and a drink with 
us at the club house. 
 
   The summer golf events are just around 
the corner and we are looking forward to 
seeing all the familiar faces around again 
and also new ones! 
 
      Thank you. 
 
      Rena and Clubhouse Staff 
 

Rena Parish 

February 13, 9 a.m. SHOTGUN 

 

 
 

 $45.00 for members and employees: 
$65.00 guests/public + $40 Team  

Honey Pot (Gross and net) 
 Four Man Scramble 
 Fees include green fees, two drink 

tickets, KP’s & 2 squares on the Super 
Bowl betting board. 

 PGC has a limited number of carts.  
Only the first 15 carts are guaranteed 
and carts are cart path only. 

 Anyone is invited, even those without 
a handicap. 



Clubhouse Hours Feb 1. Feb 28, 2022 
Monday           Closed   
Tuesday           07:00 am to 5:00 pm 
Wednesday    11:00 am to 5:00 pm       
Thursday         07:00 am to 7:00 pm 
Friday              11:00 am to 5:00 pm 
Saturday         07:00 am to 5:00 pm 
Sunday           10:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Golf Asst Professional, Mark Morrow, 360-681-6773   

Administrator   Laurie McDonald    360-452-6856  
pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 

Clubhouse  360-457-7348 *Call Rena Parish to book your 

Party or Special Event     pgcrenaparish@gmail.com 
 

 Superintendent   Tory Clayton 360-457-6508 

Newsletter Editor—Sandy Granger   

360-461-2203 

rsgranger50@hotmail.com

February 2022 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 
SuperBowl 
Tournament 
9 am Shotgun 
 

14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28      

Clubhouse Closed 

Clubhouse Closed 

Clubhouse Closed 

Clubhouse Closed 

Board Mtg 
Committees at 
4 p.m. 
Board at 5 pm  
Members wel-
come 

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  

Men’s Club  Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  


